
 

 

 

 

 

 

EA057 Wildfire Meeting 
 

Due to our recent wildfire situation near St. Labre, Florze, 

Badger, Carrick, and Woodridge; the RM of Piney is inviting 

residents affected by the EA057 Wildfire to join council for a 

community debrief and question period. 

 

Joined by Special Guest: Konrad Narth, MLA for La Vérendrye 

 

Wednesday, June 4th, 2025 

7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 

Woodridge Community Club  

69 Denis St, Woodridge 

 

 

We hope to see you there! 


